
Partner Spotlight

This month, we are highlighting the
Kaehkēnawapahtāēq Charter
School. The school’s mission is "we
learn by observing." Their approach
to Menominee education
emphasizes learning across
generations, developing emotional
control and self-regulation, and
practicing daily living skills rooted in
traditional Menominee ways. Food is
central to daily life, and their goal is
to create a food environment that
reflects Menominee values.

In August 2023, the school
approved its Food, Beverage, and
Healthier Environment Policy. They
developed this policy with support
from the CDC HOP Grant’s Food
Service Guidelines Strategy.

The school has also adopted
the Harvest of the Moon
Curriculum and participated in
training from CDC HOP staff
on how to use it and apply the
Food, Beverage, and Healthier
Environment Policy in their
classrooms. They have
purchased infused water
dispensers, which they use at
family open house nights and
events. They have also tested
healthy snacks from the
FitPick list and recommended
these snacks to families as
options to send with their
children. Additionally, they are
looking into Indigenous food
producers as a possible source
of traditional foods.

Future Plans for
Expanding Healthy
Food Options
The school has also adopted the
Harvest of the Moon Curriculum
and participated in training from
CDC HOP staff on how to use it
and apply the Food, Beverage, and
Healthier Environment Policy in
their classrooms. They have
purchased infused water
dispensers, which they use at family
open house nights and events.
They have also tested healthy
snacks from the FitPick list and
recommended these snacks to
families as options to send with
their children. Additionally, they are
looking into Indigenous food
producers as a possible source of
traditional foods.

Through the Outreach Programs to Reduce the Prevalence of Obesity in High-risk Rural Areas Agreement (1809), funding is from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention. The University of Wisconsin–Madison Division of Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and programming in compliance 
with state and federal law.


